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EXTRA! EXTRA!

WATER, WATER EVERYWHERE!!

    IMPORTANT EVENTS THIS WEEK!

o Millpond Association Update and Information Session
     Wednesday, June 2, 7:30 pm, Eden Mills Community Hall
     
As you know the Millpond water level has not been raised yet this spring.
The meeting will provide updates and discussion on recent developments 
regarding the repairs for the millpond. We have so far been unable to get permits 
for the work we propose to do to plug the leaks, and the leaks in the riverbed are 
more extensive than we realized earlier.

o Other water discussions relevant to the problems we 
are encountering to repair the Millpond.

 City of Guelph Open House Meeting in Rockwood
   Tuesday, June 1, 7-9 pm, Rockmosa Community Hall

"Drinking Water Source Protection"-- protecting the Guelph water 
supply source at the Arkell Springs, 3 km downriver from Eden Mills. 
This is relevant to the problems we are encountering to repair 
the Millpond. Notice attached.

 Council of Canadians/Guelph Chapter: 
     Townhall "Growth, Gravel and Groundwater”

Thursday June 3, 7 pm, Harcourt Church Guelph

Since Eden Mills is upstream from Guelph's water supply, we need to 
know how Guelph is handling this supply so as not to encroach on our 
own sources and needs. Is Guelph acting sustainably? Food security and 
water security are part of the overuse of water that deserves our attention. 
Experienced panellists will discuss the impacts of quarries, pipelines, 
roads and new-builds.


